
 

Dear Valued Patient, 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits.  We are writing to share some  
exciting news with you-Akron Digestive Disease Consultants, Inc. is moving to a new location effective        
December 17, 2024.  Rest assured, it’s not far from our current location, and we are committed to ensuring a 
seamless transition for your gastroenterology needs.  In addition to our new location, our new name will be 
Akron Digestive Health.   
 
Our new address is: 

3800 Embassy Parkway 
Suite 100 
Akron, Ohio 44333 
 
Our move is driven by our commitment to continually improve your experience with us.  We have taken great 
care in creating a space that will offer a comfortable and convenient environment for you.  You will continue 
to receive the same level of personalized and compassionate care from our existing providers and staff that 
you have come to expect from us. 
 
Transition information:  Our last day of operation at our current office will be December 13, 2024. 
We will re-open at our new location on January 2, 2025.  As always, and especially during our transition, our 
office and/or answering service will be available to take your phone call at 330-869-0124 and there is always a 
physician on call.  We will do our best to minimize any disruption to your care.  Please note that our phone 
number and website will remain the same, so you can continue to reach us with any questions or concerns.   
 
We understand that change can sometimes be challenging, but we believe that this move will only enhance 
the quality of care we provide.  We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for entrusting us with your 
gastroenterology needs. Thank you for being a part of the Akron Digestive Health family.  We are excited 
about this new chapter and the opportunity to continue caring for you in our new home! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Akron Digestive Health 
 
Dr. Costas Kefalas    
Dr. William Shaheen    
Dr. Ganesh Veerappan    
Dr. David Mossad    
Dr. Jacquelyn Bolwell 

We’re Moving! 


